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Stubbins Primary School
Curriculum Planner

	Autumn 1
	Year 4

	English 
	This half term we are reading the book ‘Gorilla’ by Anthony Browne and learning how to write a fantasy story.


	Maths 
	We will be working on place value for numbers in the thousands and then using this knowledge to develop addition, subtraction, multiplication and division skills.


	Science 
	 In Science we will be looking at sound, how vibrations create sounds we hear and affect the pitch and volume.  We will also learn how our ears work.


	Geography
	Looking at the features of the Lake District, we will be looking at what makes it such a special place.  We will use maps to help us understand the difference between this area and other areas we are familiar with.

	Art/DT
	We will be looking at levers and pop ups and making a card using techniques we have studied.



	Computing 
	We will be looking at the internet, how it works and how it is used.



	PSHE
	This half term’s focus is ‘Me and my relationships’. We will be thinking about different types of relationships and thinking about what makes us special.



	PE
	We will be starting our swimming lessons!
We will also be concentrating on athletics skills and learning how to run for different durations, use different types of jumps and experiment with different throwing techniques.


	RE
	Our Religious Education lessons will focus on Christianity, looking at the Bible and how Christians use it.


	Music 
	We will be looking at a range of music and learning about interesting time signatures.



	French 
	Our units look at school, weather and travel.



	Homework & Spellings 
	For homework, your child is expected to read their reading book regularly, practise their spellings and complete their weekly maths homework. This is due in on a Friday. Spellings will be sent home in your child’s home learning book, on a Friday, and tested the following Friday in school.

There will also be a whole school core value challenge you can complete if you want to. We would love to see photos/ videos on class dojo! These will be celebrated at the end of the half-term.

If you would like to do any extra home learning relating to your child’s curriculum topics, we would love to see what you get up to! Please send your photos on class dojo! 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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